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CIRCULAR NO.14  /2024                DATE : 03.03.2024 

 
TO,  
ALL MEMBERS  

 
RENOVATION OF AISBOF BHAVAN AT MUMBAI  

AND REVISED MAINTENANCE CHARGES 

 
We reproduce hereunder the text of the AISBOF Circular No. 14 dated 03.03.2024, the 
contents of which are self-explicit. 
 
With warm greetings,  

                                                                                                              
                                            (Amaresh Vikramaditya)          

                                            GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

OUR UNITY : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD 
S.B.I.O.A. : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD 

 

TEXT 

 
RENOVATION OF AISBOF BHAVAN AT MUMBAI  

AND REVISED MAINTENANCE CHARGES 

 
We are pleased to inform that the AISBOF Bhavan located at Royal Apartments, Sion 
West, Mumbai, has undergone extensive renovations for the enhanced comfort and 
convenience of our members and their families. The refurbishment includes upgraded 
facilities and amenities to ensure a pleasant stay for all occupants. 
 
In light of these improvements, we would like to bring to your attention the revised 
maintenance charges for the rooms at AISBOF Bhavan: 
 

1. Double bed with non-attached bathroom ` 1000/- per night 

2. Double bed with attached bathroom ` 1200/- per night 

3. Triple bed room with attached bathroom ` 1500/- per night 

 
Additionally, we recognize that many of our members and their families avail themselves 
of accommodation at AISBOF Bhavan while undergoing cancer treatment. In 
acknowledgment of the extended duration of their stay and the challenges they may face, 
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we have decided to offer a concession of 25% on the maintenance charges for those 
members who are visiting for a prolonged duration exceeding 10 days. 
 
This concession aims to alleviate some of the financial burdens associated with prolonged 
medical treatment and to provide support to our members during difficult times. 
 
We hope that these revised maintenance charges and the concession will further facilitate 
the stay of our members and their families at AISBOF Bhavan and contribute to their 
overall well-being. 
 

#OurUnityLongLive  

 
 With greetings 

 
 Yours comradely, 

 

(Deepak Kumar Sharma)  
    General Secretary  
 


